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I oppose HB 2015 as it will all ILLEGAL aliens to obtain drivers licenses. I do not
oppose a LEGAL resident getting a license, but it is not right and not in the best
interest of Oregon or the United States to grant driving privileges to someone here
illegally. Further, this bill would automatically register illegal aliens to vote. Voting a
right granted to the CITIZENS of this state and this country. I urge a NO vote on HB
2015. 
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